## **Attachment 2**

## **Excerpt from the "Safer for All" Report related to appointments**

## **Recommendation 8.6**

Members of the Commission who are elected officials or City employee members must be non-voting.

Having members of Edmonton City Council on the Commission unnecessarily takes up space without expanding the range of community participants who have voices in the system. Every seat counts in enabling the Commission to represent the community as fully as possible. These two seats need to be used for community members.